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About the confirmed case of COVID-19 visiting the Headguarter on 3 April 2020

Hong Kong Christian Service (“the Agency”) has learnt from the Center of Health Protection (CHP) this
morning (9 April) that a confirmed case of COVID-19 visited the Headquarter building on 3 April (Friday).

After investigation and confirmation with the CHP, the Agency made an announcement about the
incident on the same day (9 April). As a confirmed case visited the clinic at 1/F, the Agency has finished
sterilising that floor and both lifts in the building on 9 April.

With the definition from CHP, no staff or other visitors of the Agency had close contact with the
confirmed case. So far we have not received any special requirement or instruction from the CHP.

The Agency shall keep strengthening the infection prevention measures inside the Headquarter building,
adhere to the instructions of CHP, and keep an eye on Coronavirus.

We wish all patients get well soon!

Please contact Corporate Communication (Information) Executive Ms. Ada Wong (info@hkcs.org) if you
have any enquiry related to the above incident.

Hong Kong Christian Service

1/F Clinic at Headquarters Comprehensive Cleaning



